CITY OF SANTA BARBARA WATERFRONT DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM

Date: April 17, 2014

To: Harbor Commission

From: Scott Riedman, Waterfront Director

Subject: Director's Report

COUNCIL ACTIONS

Authorized the General Services Manager to increase the purchase order to UCP / Work, Incorporated for janitorial services at the Waterfront Department for Fiscal Year 2015 in an amount not to exceed \$31,590.

Adopted an Ordinance of the Council of the City of Santa Barbara amending Municipal Code Title 17 pertaining to parking in Waterfront Parking Lots.

TENTATIVE AGENDA ITEMS FOR THE MAY MEETING

• Local Coastal Program (LCP) Update